
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE ADVISORY BOARD OF THE 

LINDENWOLD LIBRARY HELD AT 310 EAST LINDEN AVENUE 

LINDENWOLD, NEW JERSEY, JUNE 8, 2017 

 

Attendees   Donna Ryan 

                   Chris Rasmussen, Secretary  

                   Stanley Kracinski 

                   Brenda Roach, Librarian                    

                   

Meeting was opened by at 7:05 PM. A quorum was not present. Prior minutes were not read or approved. 

Those will be done at a subsequent meeting. Brenda then swore in Stanley as our newest member. 

 

 

Librarian’s Report 

 

Brenda gave the Librarian’s report (see attached). The sidewalk and back steps are progressing apace but 

Some expert guidance is required. Brenda has received 5 applications for the job of part-time library assistant.              

She will be reviewing these and will be holding interviews with the applicants in the next few weeks. 

 

Brenda is expanding her outreach program to entice more young readers to join the library. We expect there  

will be good results soon. Also, the usual summer reading for preteens is under way and prizes will be 

awarded. 

 

The spending plan was put on hold until September. The Boro IT person has advised Brenda that she needs 6 

new CPU units and at the present time, the source of funding these purchases has not been fully identified. 

 

Brenda, Chris and Stanley took a tour of the Classic Literature and the teen reading stacks. Chris and Stanley 

volunteered to do some re-arranging during the summer months. 

 

No other business was conducted. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM 

 

Submitted by 

Chris Rasmussen, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


